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Since September 2022, Place2Be has been supporting children, families and teachers in your child’s 
school. To find out what difference Place2Be makes, we also aim to measure the impact of this 
service across the whole school community.  
 
We would be really grateful if you can help us with this research by completing a 5 minute survey 
about you and your child, and any experiences you have had of Place2Be. The survey will be 
anonymous (we do not ask for your or your child’s name) and we won’t share any of your responses 
with your school. Although we would like to hear your views, you do not have to take part.  
 
The deadline for completing the survey is 9th June 2023.  
 
To access the survey please click on the link below: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ParentsSPP  
 
If you need more information, please see our information sheet for the parent and carer survey.  
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